Joyful Voices Fill the Air at BYX Christmas Caroling Event
By Chelsea Gray
Tuscaloosa, Ala. – BYX, a fraternity at the University of Alabama, hosted a Christmas caroling event on Dec. 5 in the Quad to spread Christmas cheer on the University of Alabama campus.
The festive spirit was very much alive and flourishing. The event included a touching performance that filled the university with joy and joyful tunes. At the event there were as many as 50 people there enjoying the caroling. 
Forrest Remy, the fraternity president, gave a hearty welcome to everyone and thanked the community for its ongoing support of the event. 
"It's wonderful to see so many familiar faces and new ones too," said Remy. "This event is a testament to the strong sense of community we have here at UA."
Classic carols like "Silent Night" and "Jingle Bells" were played for the audience as the choir got started. Everyone in attendance was enthralled by the enchanted environment created by the singers' melodious voices resonating through the cool winter air.
"One of my favorite holiday activities is this," UA student Nick Heflin said. "The music is beautiful, and it's a great way to get into the Christmas spirit."
The choir led the audience in a heartfelt performance of "We Wish You a Merry Christmas," which brought a sense of cohesion and warmth to everyone as the event neared its conclusion.
 "It's events like these that make UA such a wonderful place to live," said Nathan Davis, a fraternity line brother. "I wish everyone a happy and safe holiday season."





